
 

 

 

MOTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Mackie will move a motion and seek a seconder for the matter shown below to facilitate 
consideration by the Council: 

‘On behalf of all South Australians, The City of Adelaide expresses solidarity with the people of The Ukraine in the 
face of aggression by the Russian armed forces, and the flagrant disregard for the rule of international law. We 
express our support for Ukrainian South Australians whose family and friends are in fear for their lives, and we 
extend a hand of friendship to all who would seek to bring family members and their loved ones to Adelaide for safe 
harbour.’ 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION COMMENT 
 

1. Should the motion be carried, the Lord Mayor will ensure this expression of solidarity and support is 
communicated with representatives of the South Australian Ukrainian community. 

 

Should the motion be carried, the following implications of this motion should be considered. Note any costs 

provided are estimates only – no quotes or prices have been obtained: 

Public consultation 

 

Not applicable 

External consultant advice 

 

Not applicable 

Legal advice / litigation (eg contract 

breach) 

 

Not applicable 

Impacts on existing projects 

 

Not applicable 

Budget reallocation 

 

Not applicable 

Capital investment 

 

Not applicable 
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Staff time in preparing the workshop / 

report requested in the motion 

Not applicable 

Other Not applicable 

Staff time in receiving and preparing 

this administration comment 

 

To prepare this administration comment in response to the motion on 

notice took approximately 4 hours.  

 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


